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This is the Vehicle as it looks at the moment 

without the logos on. It is currently being 

sign written with our advertising. You can 

see what appears to be a window between 

the doors. It is in fact a 55 inch TV which 

we can play educational videos and 

sponsors logos and messages on. 

It has two inspection rooms which will 

operate with a Doctor and two Nurses on 

the day. We will be looking for those who 

have not been scanned for skin cancer to 

send their name into our coordinator on the 

day at 202E.cancertrust@lionsclubs.org.nz 

so we can fit you into our register of 

appointments with a time. 

Anyone reading this newsletter needs to be 

at the launch even if you can’t make the 

whole convention. That’s why its at 10.30 

on Saturday morning to give you time to 

drive there. So make the effort. I know of 

one club organising a minibus so do the 

same. 

It never to late to Donate use our QR Code 
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